
2 February 2021 

 
 

 

Response - Official Information Request 

I refer to your request for information received on 27/01/2021. Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following 
information. 

Could you please provide me with the list of landfills marked in the Horowhenua District Council? 

Horowhenua District Council owns one operating (class 1) landfill, located on Hokio Beach Road: 

Levin Landfill, Hokio Beach Road, Levin 

We are also aware of the following closed landfills in the district: 

Levin Closed Landfill Hokio Beach Road, Levin (located on the same site as the open landfill) 
Foxton Closed Landfill Purcell Street, Foxton 
Foxton Beach Closed Landfill Signal Street, Foxton Beach 
Shannon Closed Landfill 63 Hennesey Road, Shannon 
Shannon Closed Landfill 24 Hennesey Road, Shannon 

If you have any queries regarding this information, please contact Kevin Peel, Group Manager Infrastructure 
Operations on 06 366 0999 or email - kevinp@horowhenua.govt.nz 

Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject that has 
been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally publish personal information about you, 
or information that identifies you. We will publish the LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request 
on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lisa Slade 
Executive Sponsor - LGOIMA




